
The Village and Town of Skaneateles will soon adopt a new joint 

Comprehensive Plan which sets forth the  vision for the community.  

 

While planning for the future, local zoning regulations may be revised to 

support the goals and objectives of the new Comprehensive Plan.   

 

An option to consider is a zoning code based on Traditional Neighborhood 

Design,  or Form Based Code.   

 

 
 This presentation will address questions such as: 

  What is a: Form Based Code?  What is a Transect? 

  

 Traditional Neighborhood Design -How is this different from what the town & village have today? 

 

 Design Guidelines:  Will this work for the village and the town? Are there other options? 

  

 Questions?  Contact Karen Barkdull, Town Planning & Zoning Clerk 315-685-1384 
 

Please join us to learn the:  

 

    ABC’s of FBC  

           (Form Based Code)  
 

     WHEN:  Monday, May 11, 2015     7:00 – 8:30 pm 

 

      WHERE: Skaneateles School District Offices 

                  45 Elizabeth Street  

 
Presenters are two CNY experienced planners:    

                                  Jane Rice, EDR, and  

Megan Costa, Syracuse-Onondaga County Planning Agency 
 


